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Please try and get your child in every 

day and on time.  If you’re not sure 

about an illness and, as long as they 

don’t have Coronavirus symptoms, ring 

us and we can advise you. 

Thank You! 
 

Please can I ask parents not to arrive too early at school as we are still trying to keep numbers and 
waiting to a minimum – Thank you. Next week, our Children’s Centre will be in use as a Polling Station 
so please make sure you are careful with the extra traffic on Thursday. It’s also a Bank Holiday Monday 
so we’ll see you on Tuesday after the weekend – have a great extended weekend, 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

YR – David Gallagher 
Y1 – Jessica Barnes         

Y2 – Lydia Lilley            
Y3 – Alice Sullivan           

Y4 – Rico Dickson   
Y5 – Mahatru Thoppae 

Y6 – Poppy Jeffryes            
 

 

 

Year 1 in the Great Outdoors 
 

    
Our Yr 1 children were out in the school grounds this week looking at the 

world around them as they continue to follow this term’s topic of ‘The Great 

Outdoors’.  Looking at what natural materials they can see and what non-

natural materials were present, they followed a school-based treasure hunt 

prepared by Mrs Nuttall. Lots of learning, discussion and fresh air! 

 

 

New Parents 
Communication App 
We now have 85% of parents 
and families signed-up to the   

Weduc App which will help us to 
keep in touch better with you – 

so if you haven’t yet, please 
download the new app 
and enter your code 
sent from school! 

We may struggle to 
contact you if you don’t 

download the App! 
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           Please wear a mask! 
 

Please make sure you are wearing a mask – if you are able to – as the 
Coronavirus is still out there and we still need to protect each other.  If you 

are exempt, please continue to keep a safe distance – Thank You! 

Breakfast Club 

 

Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

Attendance Superstars 
          

It was another great week last 

week with 2 of our classes 

achieving  

100% attendance! 

Well done to Year 1 and Year 2!   

A SUPERB EFFORT!  

NO PHONES 

PLEASE 

Don’t forget phones 
should NOT be used 
on school grounds. 

Thank You 

 

Rain Coats 

Although we’re now 
into the summer term it 

can still rain a lot in 
Whitworth so please 
make sure you send 

your child with a coat. 
We go outside a lot for 
learning and for play so 
need to be prepared!   

 

Mr Crabtree 

School Uniform Reminder 

Don’t forget it’s black trousers and black shoes for school uniform and red 

jumpers – PE days are black joggers/tracksuit bottoms and black trainers - 

And don’t forget to put names in all clothing so they don’t get lost! – Thank You! 
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